L&R Utilities
PO Box 360
West Monroe, LA 71292
Phone 318.343.6841

[bookmark: _Hlk65060964]The precautionary boil advisories have been rescinded by the State lab on Feb. 24, 2021.




The following L&R Utilities water systems are under a precautionary boil advisory due to the inclement weather:

Country Estates North
Country Estates South
Hidden Oaks
Pecan Lake
Wildwood MHP

These customers are advised to boil water for one full minute and allow to cool before consuming.  This is a precautionary boil advisory only.  The water systems will be collecting water samples that will be tested by the State Lab.  This notice remains active until it is rescinded following the receipt of the corresponding lab results from the State Lab. 

